## Telford, Paula

From:

Ann McCabe

Sent:

Wednesday, 15 August 2018 12:37 PM

To:

submissions

Subject:

Massinger Street Treehouse, File No. 12018/629

In May '18 we indicated, in writing, our support for the retention of the Treehouse in Massinger Street.

We continue our support and request that Council execute the proposed lease and immediately withdraw any directions to remove the Treehouse.

Yours sincerely,



## Telford, Paula

From:

Peter Roger

Sent:

Sunday, 12 August 2018 12:34 PM

To:

submissions

Subject:

BSC file no E2018/61376

## Dear M/s Telford

Thank you for your letter of August 2, 2018 regarding a tree house in front of 77 Massinger st. Byron Bay. I wish to know that, seeing that there is no constructed foot path in this area, will there still be pedestrian access across this said land or can it potentially be taken over by the owner of 77 Massinger St, thus forcing pedestrians to walk on the roadway in front of the leased land.

You may be aware that this property is on the intersection between Kingsley and Massinger streets. In addition, Massinger street has become a major bipass for traffic from the southern side of town to access both the CBD and beaches as well as the light house.

As a consequence, it is a very busy, as well as being narrow, and thus it is not all safe to walk on the roadway. If your intention is to grant the lessee the right to close this piece of land to the public, I feel that I must object to your proposal in the strongest terms possible.

Thanking you,

Yours truly

Peter Roger